From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:48:39 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 8:37 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Jennifer Macwaters

-- Phone --

-- Company --
None

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Energy rates have already gone up with the acquisition of Union gas to Enbridge.

My equal billing rate last year was $65 a month and this year it has already doubled to $133 a month. This rate of
increase is not sustainable. I work for mental health as a social worker and see first hand the impact this has on
people’s budgets and overall well-being. People WILL freeze to death when they can’t afford to turn on their heat.
This will directly impact and harm our most vulnerable populations in more than just monetary ways. This rate
increase further impacts housing affordability at a time when most of Canada is already facing a housing crisis. If
Enbridge is turning a massive profit at the detriment of the lower and middle class, it is your board’s responsibility
to rein that in.

Thank you.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





